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Thanks for considering supporting motorcycle lane sharing in the Portland metro area.  As an avid motorcyclist with
a concern for safety, and a supporter of legislation that benefits the citizens of our great state,  I hope you will
consider endorsing this bill.   There are numerous studies done showing that in regions of our country and other
parts of the world, that motorcycle lane sharing is not only safer for motorcyclist, but it can relive traffic stress by
allowing passage of more vehicles in a stop and go situation- automobiles will move along with less delay, and there
are less opportunities for rear end accidents.    The time is now to show that our city will benefit from this type of
legislation.

Thank you for your consideration

Richard J. Wittgraf
5025 Foothills Rd  Lake Oswego 97034
541-228-0947
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